
During a special board meeting on Monday, March 1st, 
results of the ballots were reported. The board gained one 
new board member, Christine Block. Three other board 
members were reelected. 

We voted on board positions and the results are: 

• President – David Aries 
• Vice President – Carol Sabatke 
• Treasurer – Wayne Jasperson    
• Secretary – Pam Burton 

Board members at large are: 

• Linda Castiglioni 
• Kay Aune 
• Jan Bailey 
• Jill Bailey 
• Kevin Castiglioni 
• Carole Kent-Kirckof 
• Christine Block 

 


